
-----Original Message----- 
From: BFLESHER205@comcast.net [mailto:BFLESHER205@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2018 7:58 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Bflesher205@comcast.net 
Subject: Stone Saloon license 
 
   To Legislative Hearing Officer.  
   This letter is in regards to license application #20170000652 for the Stone Saloon. My name is Brandon 
Flesher and I own/live at 238 Goodrich ave. I oppose the outdoor patio and am entirely against 
amplified/nonamplified music/singing of any sort. 
 
Thank you 
Brandon Flesher 
651-293-1777 
 


